April 22, 1952,

Mr, F. G. Shears,
3006 West 12th Avenue,
Vancouver, EB.Cs
Dear Sirs
I‘ wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 5th
advising that the Office of the Custodian in Vancouver hed been olosed
recently and that my letter concerning Jiseburo Kesho and the J« Kasho
Company hed been referred to Mr. Wright in Cttawa. .
' This matter has now received the attention of Mr, Wright

who has sent me an appropriate reply. e

Yours very truly,

khiam ; Kunio Hidake.

Source: Mikkel Mational Museum, 2001-1-1-19-51
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